
Parent Support Group for parents of children on 

the Autism Spectrum. 

 

 
 

Dear all        
                               
We look forward to welcoming you to our next Parent Support Group meeting 
which is on:- 
 
Tuesday 17th July at Brixington Primary Academy at 1.30pm – 3pm. Refreshments 
will be provided. 
 
The group, as before, will be open to parents of children either with or awaiting 
diagnosis, or with concerns that your child may have this condition. 
 
The focus of this session will be on Communication and Interaction, Reducing 
Anxiety, Social Stories and Managing big emotions.  There will be opportunity for 
questions on topics of your choice.  This session will be led by Kayleigh 
and Catherine from Mill Water School, both experienced practitioners working 
with children with autism who will share their experiences with the group. 
 
We very much hope that you will be able to join us as it is also a great opportunity 
to discuss and share information in a supportive environment with other parents. 
 
We understand that this meeting time might not be convenient for everyone 
however we will continue to keep you informed of group developments and 
discussions via email. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Louise and Annabel  

  


